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It’s hard to believe that 
January is over. Thanks 
to everyone who attended 
our P5 Assembly last 
Friday as part of our 
celebrations of Catholic 
Schools Week. Thanks to 
all the Grandparents who 
attended and enjoyed a 
lovely warm cup of tea 
with the children and 
staff. It’s hard to believe 
that we’re nearly at mid-
term, so please take a 
few moments to read 
below carefully as there’s 
a very busy few weeks 
ahead! 
Remember to check in with our 
Website, Twitter and Facebook 
pages for updates on all school 
matters. M McGrath 

Please drive carefully in 

and around the school 

grounds. When traffic is 

heavy please be patient 

and remember to keep the 

laneway clear at all times.   

Two teams headed to the Great Hall in 
the Downshire last Friday ready for 
some tough questions in the annual 
Credit Union quiz. They weren't 
disappointed! A 2nd and 3rd place for 
our teams was just brilliant! Thanks to 
Downpatrick Credit Union for hosting 
such an enjoyable competition!  

Remember, if you have 

any concerns you would 

like to raise with us, 

please do not hesitate 
to contact the school 

office.  

Mid-Term 

School is closed Monday 17th – Friday 

21st February inclusive 

 
Keep an eye out for more information about 
our new programme this term which will 
provide the boys and girls from P4-P7 with an 
opportunity to enjoy a range of fun after 
school activities! 

We would appreciate all monies to be 

sent in to school on Mondays and 

Tuesdays only. Breakfast Club can still 

be paid for daily and swimming can 

be sent in on Wednesdays. Thanks 

SAFER INTERNET DAY 

Tuesday 11th February 

 

Thank you to 
everyone who 
supported the 
Book Fair last 
week. We will be 
sure to receive 
some fantastic new 
books to add to 
our library. 

Good luck to our children who 

have qualified for the NI Regional 

Athletic Finals on Monday 10th 

February  

 
 
 
 

Confirmation 
Friday 14th February at 11am in St Patrick's Church, Saul 

 
Sacrament of Reconciliation 

St Patrick's PS, Saul - Wednesday 1st April at 7pm 
Baptism Certificates are required for all Sacraments. We 
have been asked by Fr Alexander that all certificates are 
received by school 2 weeks prior to the date of the 
Sacrament.  
Remember that P1, P2 & P3 are off on the day of 
Confirmation. P4, P5, P6 who come in as normal for 
choir. They can be collected after 12:15pm. 
Any donations of buns cakes etc can be left into school next 
week. Many thanks.  
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